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MEMORANDUM 

MEMORANDUM 

August 30, 2024 

 

Strategic Plan Task Force Update 
 
Following the July 12 Board meeting, the Strategic Plan Task Force met on July 22 and August 5 to debrief 

feedback from the Board and presidents and to create revised versions of the vision, mission, and strategic 

plan. Task force members will solicit feedback on these updated drafts during the August 30 Board 

meeting. 

 

Commissioner’s Recommendation  

The Commissioner recommends that the Board review and discuss the updated vision, mission, and 

strategic plan the task force developed based on the Board’s feedback at its last meeting. 

 

If the Board supports the proposed strategic plan, the Commissioner recommends that the Board provide 

final approval and authorize the Commissioner’s office to publish the approved vision, mission, and 

strategic plan to the USHE website. 

 

Attachments 

• Attachment 1 – Vision and Mission Draft (Redlined) 

• Attachment 2 – Vision and Mission Draft (Clean) 

• Attachment 3 – Strategic Plan Draft (Redlined) 

• Attachment 4 – Strategic Plan Draft (Clean) 


